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SMART TRANSPORTATION & INNOVATIVE MOBILITY 
COMMITTEE 
MEETING MINUTES 
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2023 

 
Attendees Present: Laurie Adams, Mike Gramza, Kim Hill, Tim O’Donnell, Meg Adams, Hans Rosebrock, Bob 
Kazmierczak, Edgar Avila, Mike Stormer, Meghan Gallagher, Andrew Bremer, Adam Greenslade, Rich Granger 

 
TMACOG Staff Present: Dave Gedeon, Jodi Cole, Roger Streiffert 
 
 
Call to Order – Laurie Adams welcomed everyone. Introductions were done around the room as well as those 
who attended virtually. 
 
Minutes from November 17, 2022 – Laurie gave everyone a few moments to review the minutes and then asked 
for a motion to approve. Bob Kazmierczak made a motion, and it was seconded by Mike Gramza to approve the 
minutes as presented; the motion passed unanimously. 
 
Electricity Production and Distribution – An Industry Perspective – Hans Rosebrock and Meg Adams from 
First Energy gave a presentation to the committee on the power grid and the impact of electric vehicle charging.  
Hans stated that the biggest problem will be with the generation side not the distribution side, in the future with 
the installation of DC Fast charge EV charging stations at homes. If those types of chargers were to be installed 
in a commercial setting that would not pose as great of an issue. 
 
Electric Vehicle Charging Station Study Update and Scoping – Dave Gedeon talked to the committee about 
the need for an electric vehicle infrastructure site plan. As an MPO TMACOG can work with an ODOT consultant 
to prepare and produce the plan. Dave reviewed the scope of work that will be presented to ODOT for review and 
asked that the committee review and return any changes that they would like to see. 
 
TMACOG FY 2024 Annual Work Program – Dave Gedeon reviewed the annual work program section for 
this committee. He outlined all of the work projects that will be undertaken during the next fiscal year. 
 
Ongoing Projects, Programs, and Events – Kim Hill informed the committee that in conjunction with the 
Regional Growth Partnership he will be holding another transportation technology symposium at the Toledo Club 
in May. Once the details become final, he will forward to the committee. 
 
Committee Roundtable Discussion – None at this time. 
 
Next Meeting / Adjournment – Next meeting will be Thursday, May 18, 2023.  
 

  
 


	SMART TRANSPORTATION & INNOVATIVE MOBILITY COMMITTEE
	MEETING MINUTES
	THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2023

